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Transition letter to pupils (secondary)
Share this letter with parents/carers to give to their child so they know what to expect from their transition into year 7. 
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Dear [insert child’s name],
We’re so excited that you’re coming to join us at [insert school name] in September.

I’m [insert headteacher’s name] and I’m going to be your new headteacher. [Insert form tutor’s name] will be your form tutor and [insert maybe one other relevant member of staff, e.g. the head of year]. 

We know that you might be feeling especially nervous since your transition to year 7 will be a bit different this year, because we’re all practicing social distancing at the moment to keep everyone safe.
However, to make sure you’re ready to kick off a really brilliant year, we’ve planned: 

[List the remote transition activities that you’ve arranged for pupils to do]
We’ll be contacting your parent/carer on [insert date] with more information about how all of this will work.

We know that joining year 7 can feel daunting, so don’t bottle up how you’re feeling. Instead, make sure you tell someone so we can support you. Year 7 can also be an exciting fresh start, and we can’t wait to see you flourish!
While we can’t say yet when we’ll be able to open the school fully, we’ll keep your parent/carer updated so you know what’s going on.
We’re looking forward to getting to know you over the coming term as we prepare for a fantastic year ahead.
Warm wishes,

[NAME]
[image: image9.png]


[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.png]


[image: image4.png]


[image: image5.png]



	Get the knowledge you need to act at thekeysupport.com/sl
> Logins for all your leaders, at no extra cost

© The Key Support Services Ltd | For terms of use, visit thekeysupport.com/terms
	[image: image7.png]


Page | 1
	© The Key Support Services Ltd | thekeysupport.com/terms

	[image: image6.png]


Page | 2

[image: image8.png]


